108 Roy Avenue
Apt. 102
m"ll, Pl‘! L]

May 27, 1964

» A. Mott, National Coordinator

ection, Standing Committee for Observational Activities
Royal Astronomical Society of Canada

2049 Honeywell
Ottawa 13, Ontario

Dear Mr, Mott,

First, I hope 1 have the spelling of your name right.

When I spoke to you at the Gensral Assembly, you asked me to
send you information on the section of which I am Coordinator,
Epclosed are copies of all five instuctiod and report forms, and
copies of my "Bulletins" and"Announcements™ of which I st#ll have extra
copies. As you can see, it can run into a lot of paper work, I now

spend much of my spare time on paper work, and only a little time left
for observing. However, 1 enjoy this work.

Let me know how your section does when you get it going.
1 have put your name on my meiling list for future "Bulletins”,

Best regards, and good observing,

-

Jim Low, National Coordinator
Comet and Novea 3ection
3.0.0,4., R.A.3.C.



